
 
 

Wellington North Power Inc. 

290 Queen Street West, PO Box 359, Mount Forest, ON N0G 2L0 

Phone: 519.323.1710   Fax: 519.323.2425 

www.wellingtonnorthpower.com      E-mail: wnp@wellingtonnorthpower.com 

                                                      ESA # 7012854 

 

August 6th 2020 

Ontario Energy Board 

Attention: Board Secretary 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Board Secretary: 
 

Re: EB-2020-0061 – Wellington North Power Cost of Service Application 

Filing Extension 
 

Wellington North Power Inc. (WNP) is diligently preparing its Cost of Service application (case 

number EB-2020-0061) for electricity rates effective May 1st 2021. WNP was planning to submit 

its’ application by the deadline date of August 31st 2020, as per the Board’s letter “Applications 

for 2021 Electricity Distribution Rates” (dated November 13th 2019). 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, WNP would like to request a filing extension to October 31st 

2020 with the anticipation that rates will still be effective May 1st 2021. 

 

Should the Board have questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Original signed by Richard Bucknall 

 

Manager of Customer Services & Regulatory Affairs  

Wellington North Power Inc.  
Tel: 519-323-1710  
E-mail: rbucknall@wellingtonnorthpower.com  
 
 

Submitted by e-mail to BoardSec@oeb.ca and filed on the OEB’s web portal 
 
 
CC: Donald Lau - OEB Case Manager 
CC: Michael Buanoguro - WNP’s Legal Counsel 
CC: Manuela Ris-Schofield – WNP’s Rate Consultant 
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